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“Praise be to God and Father of our Lord Jesus! In his great mercy  he has given us new 
birth into a living hope through the resurrection of Jesus Christ from the dead.   Peter 1:3



CHRIST IS RISEN
HE IS RISEN INDEED

ALLELUIA

“Let there be light in the darkness,” made his light shine in our hearts to give us the light 
of theknowledge of God’s glory displayed in the face of Jesus    2 Corinthians 4:6

Dear friends and supporters,

Many Christian greetings in our Lord Jesus Christ’s name.

The trustees both here, and in the Holy Land, are continuing to walk in faith in the Light of Jesus.

The trustees and the new local board out in Jerusalem are overwhelmed at the generosity of our supporters 
in both prayer and financial giving when so many are experiencing hardships. We are thankful that you are 
still supporting others in difficulty. It is not how much we give but how much love we put into our giving.

With your continued prayers and financial support we are working with the Jerusalem committee to expand 
the new projects of educational workshops for future academic development and training levels of the 
children’s’ curriculum, for which the “Friends” are in the process of preparing a financial payment to be 
forwarded out once all the documentation is in place.

Both here, and out in the Holy Land, we are all holding you in our thoughts and prayers and ask the Lord to 
bless each and every one of your for your continued dedication, commitment and continued support in 
prayers in helping us all serve Christ as He serves us.

Alan Anderson Chair of Trustees.

To everyone in the UK, we want to say a very big
thank you for our wonderful school.


